
Club Walleye Outing Report from Greg Belanger 

 

Yesterday, I had the pleasure to fish with Rob Ruth and Darrin Graham on the club’s walleye outing on 

July 27th. We fished from about 6 to 9 pm. 

We primarily fished the east side of 2nd point, making multiple passes over the same area with 

nightcrawler harnesses in 16 to 21 feet of water. We were marking a lot of fish. We used both 

traditional 2 hook harnesses with a chartreuse Colorado blade and slow death hooks with smile blades. 

We managed to boat 7 walleyes and 1 sheepshead. 6 of the walleyes were in the 14” range. At about 9 

pm, I caught a walleye that measured 25-1/4” in 25 feet of water on a 2 hook harness. 

Prior to the start of the outing, I fished on Stoney point in 21 feet of water with a blue and silver Acme 

Hyper Rattle and caught 2 walleyes, 17-1/2” and 19-1/2”.  – Greg Belanger 

 

 

Greg with his 25 inch-plus beauty of a walleye from the club outing 


